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Pauatahanui Stream Flood Hazard Investigation

Rene van Lierop, of the consultants Connell Wagner, gave a Powerpoint presentation.

Resolved

That the Committee

(1) Receives the report.

(2) Notes the content of the report.

(3) Notes that officers from GW and PCC are co-operating on putting together a management
plan to address responsibilities for management of the Pauatahanui Stream.

Proposed amendment

(4) That a way forward for the integration of catchment revegetation initiatives and instream
management proposals into a whole-of-catchment approach for the Pauatahanui Stream be
explored and reported back to the Committee.

Both the principal motion and amendment were carried unanimously.


